
FROM THE OFFICE OF 
THE CEO

Dear Colleagues,

I am writing to let you know that I will retire as

CEO of WellLife Network at the end of June.

There is never a perfect time for this type of

transition, but now is the right time.

It has been over 13 years since I began my journey

with WellLife. During that time there have been

many changes and expansions in the agency,

including its name. I am proud of the growth we

have achieved together. We have extended our

reach and the services offered, while doubling

our annual operating budget. Today, WellLife is a

$112 million health and human services network

that is a regional leader in the field, serving more

than 25,000 individuals and families each year. 

This is a time of important transformation for

WellLife Network. Our new Senior Leadership team

is outstanding and I have complete confidence

in their vision and abilities. Sherry Tucker is an

exceptional leader and she will do an excellent

job in her new role as CEO.

Our mission and the strategy we have generated

for sustained growth is world class. Our organization

is poised for the challenges that lie ahead in a

person-centered and value-based environment.

I admire the way we embrace change and partner

with other non-profits and corporations to help

people with developmental disabilities, mental

health and substance abuse challenges thrive

and succeed. I think our greatest strength is found

in the diversity of the individuals and families we

serve and in your passion and commitment in

helping them become more independent and

contributing members of the community. 

Know that you are part of one of the best teams

in the field. I know I can count on all of you to

continue the tradition of helping others and be

passionate about improving their future. I look

forward to seeing all the terrific places WellLife

will go in the future. I wish you all well. Let’s do

ourselves and the people we serve proud.

Sincerely,

Alan M. Weinstock

CEO
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